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August 2016 BigHorn Gazette 
 

NGRA’s Courtney Cole brings home the hardware from RMRR! 
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From your President 
 

NGRA Retreat — Saturday, August 27th, 10:30 am 
 
Please read this article and then email your submissions to NGRA_Retreat@cox.net. 
 
It’s official. We have come up with a date for the NGRA Retreat. The retreat will take place on 
Saturday, August 27th, at 10:30 am, inside the “Drop-in Room” of The Center. For those of you who 
aren’t aware of the “Drop-in Room”, it’s immediately behind the Bronze Café and has couches and 
chairs, for a more relaxed atmosphere. 
 
I still need your ideas, regarding what needs to be discussed. I’m asking for inputs that fit into 1 of 3 
categories: 
 

 Things NGRA needs to Start Doing; 

 Things NGRA needs to Stop Doing, and 

 Things NGRA needs to do differently. 
 
When you submit your replies, please identify which of the three categories, your idea falls into as 
well as a brief explanation, regarding why you feel the way you do. 
 
Once I get all the topics sent to me, I’ll consolidate similar thoughts and will try to put together a few 
notes to help us discuss the submissions. No serious submission will be ignored and I will try to 
consolidate the submissions into topics of discussion, rather than reading individual emails. 
 
Please send all of your topics to NGRA_Retreat@cox.net. I promise you complete anonymity, as I’m 
the only one who knows the password to this email account. Feel free to submit whatever you’d like, 
just please keep them serious. Finally, I really hope that everybody reading this will submit their 

mailto:NGRA_Retreat@cox.net
mailto:NGRA_Retreat@cox.net
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ideas. I understand that not everybody can make the meetings but this is your chance to help make 
NGRA as great as we all want it to be. 
 
Ken Hruby 
NGRA President 
president@ngra.com 
 
 
 

From your Vice President 
 
The annual Rocky Mountain Regional Rodeo was held in Colorado over the weekend of July 9th & 
10th where NGRA was represented by three contestants. In the Women’s Barrel Racing, Courtney 
placed 2nd on the first go with Stephanie just being edged out of 5th place and placing 6th. On Sunday, 
Stephanie and her horse Lena had a little slip causing her to go long, but still placing 5 th. Courtney 
and her mare China laid down a smoking 18.35 seconds, the fastest run of the weekend and over ½ 
second faster than her closest competitor! Way to go Courtney and China! In Women’s Pole Bending, 
Courtney and China placed 8th and 3rd and has effectively punched her ticket to the WGRF in 
October! 
 

 
Courtney & China (above) 

mailto:president@ngra.com
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Yes… NGRA has real Cowgirls!  Stephanie & Lena (above)  Lena recovered from this slip 

to place 5th in the go round. 
 
Congratulations to the rodeo contestants and officials from NGRA that spent their weekend in 
Colorado for the RMRR! NGRA had a great showing with one of our own bringing home some metal! 
Congratulations to Courtney and China on another barrel-racing buckle. This team is going to be a 
force to be reckoned with at the WGRF. Stay tuned for more to come with our contestants. 
 
Make sure you check out the multitude of shows and fundraiser being put on monthly. Our 
Fundraising Committee is constantly hard at work to keep this organization going. Please support 
them when you can. 
 
We are still in talks to get Bighorn Rodeo back on the calendar in 2017. As you may have already 
heard, Las Vegas was not successful in keeping the WGRF at the South Point in 2017. The WGFR 
was awarded to Albuquerque, NM for 2017. If you or any one you know is interested in helping NGRA 
put on Bighorn Rodeo in 2017, please make sure to email me if you are interested in helping. 
 
As always, keep your head up and look where you are riding! 
 
Chris Due 
NGRA Vice President 
vicepresident@ngra.com 
 

mailto:vicepresident@ngra.com
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Trustee Elections 
 
Hello, I am Ken Wells, I have been appointed by the NGRA Board of Directors as Election 
Coordinator for the Trustee Elections. 
 
What is a Trustee, you ask? Good question. The Trustee for NGRA, serves as a liaison for NGRA at 
IGRA (International Gay Rodeo Association) level. Also acts as a Compliance Officer with IGRA. 
 

Extract from the IGRA BYLAWS: Article IX 
 

Section 3.   Election of Trustees. 
 
Paragraph A.  Each Trustee shall serve a term of three (3) years except that upon admission 
to IGRA, a lesser term of office may be determined to coincide with the expiration of office of other 
Trustees to maintain a balance of incoming and outgoing Trustees. The existing Trustees shall make 
the determination of a partial term at the time of admission. 
 
Paragraph B.  Each Trustee elected to office shall serve for the period specified or until the 
election and qualification of his/her successor to such office. 
 
Paragraph C.  An alternate Trustee may be designated to serve in the place of a Trustee at 
any IGRA meeting, rodeo, convention, or other official IGRA function, with the exception of Ethical 
Practices Review Board (EPRB) meetings. Such designation must be submitted in writing by either 
the Association Trustee or President, and shall include the duration of the designation, and shall 
continue in effect until expiration or rescinded in writing by the Association Trustee or President, 
regardless of the presence of the Association Trustee at the function. 
 

Section 4.   Trustees. 
 
Each Trustee may be requested by the President or the board to serve as liaison to the Board of 
Directors in one of the following areas: 
1. IGRA Standing Committee. 
2. IGRA Special Committee. 
 

Section 5.   Limitation. 
 
Paragraph A. Term of Office. 
1. The term of office shall be three (3) years. Election shall be by the respective Member 

Association in accordance with its bylaws or rules. 
2. All Trustees shall assume office on January 1. 
 
 
If you are interested in becoming NGRA’s Trustee, please contact me at the email below. 
 
Thank you, Ken Wells 
Trustee Election Coordinator 
election@ngra.com 

mailto:election@ngra.com
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NGRA 2017 Royalty Competition 
 
Thanksgiving seems a long way off but that weekend NGRA traditionally selects its Royalty Team, 
and this year will be no exception. The call is out for competitors the four positions, Miss, Mr, Ms and 
Mster. If you see yourself representing NGRA in any one of these positons, and you meet the 
eligibility criteria, be sure to contact me with your completed form and entry fee before August 28th 
to register your intention to compete. 
 
Should you choose to throw your hat or wig into the corral you will receive a full briefing before the 
contest. In the meantime, I shall be happy to answer any questions you may have. 
 
Barry J Jones 
Royalty Competition Director 
royaltycompetitiondirector@ngra.com 
 
 
 
 
 

NGRA will be in the Pride Parade 
 
NGRA's Pride Committee will soon be having its first meeting. Everyone is welcome to attend and 
help plan the float for this year's Pride Parade. If you are interested in helping or if you just have 
questions, please contact Matt Todd at prideparade@ngra.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

Open Position at NGRA: Public Relations Spokesperson 
 

NGRA is looking for a Public Relations Spokesperson. People interested in promoting NGRA, our 
events, and our people to the public should contact Ken Hruby at president@ngra.com. 
 

Role of the Public Relations Spokesperson 
 
The Public Relations Spokesperson shall: 
 
A. be responsible for arranging publicity for the Corporation’s events, through the creation and 

timely issuance of news releases and through other activities; 
B. be responsible for the external dissemination of information, whether written or verbal, as 

directed by the needs of the Corporation, and 
C. keep complete and accurate lists of appropriate media for news releases, along with a 

complete and accurate list of the other IGRA associations. 
 

  

mailto:royaltycompetitiondirector@ngra.com
mailto:prideparade@ngra.com
mailto:president@ngra.com
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From Your Royalty 
 

The ramblings and randomness of Phil “Wolfy” Lombardi 
 
Seriously, this Mr has been lacking in this aspect. The past few months have definitely been flying 
by and I never seem to realize when one month ends and another begins. So, here is my first Article, 
finally, to say the least. That real life thing always seems to get in the way and it’s been quite fun in 
a medication haze the past few days. 
 

 
 
Since stepping up in November, I have been on a whirlwind adventure as your current Mr NGRA. 
From all the events here in Las Vegas, Houston, Dallas and Los Angeles. Working with NGRA, the 
Imperial Court, the LA Leather Scene and TGRA Texas Tradition Rodeo. I still remember Competition 
Night, having my parents in town, my Pups there to support and all my friends in attendance. Also 
stepping up with Traci, yes she drives me crazy but could not ask for a better Sash Wife! 
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The events and the shows, being thrown on that stage and hosting and just falling on my face. Thanks 
to everyone for being there to support me and make that first one go smoothly, and have just been 
getting better from there. In February, due to the real life, sadly missed AGRA, but did get to make it 
to The Mr Pistons Leather Contest and represent our Organization and Rodeo in Los Angeles. Met 
some great new people and felt great representing our State and City, and introducing many of them 
to the Gay Rodeo Circuit. Then finally came time for May. 
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Vacation and attending my first official Rodeo. Started my adventure arriving in Houston, and 
traveling from there to Dallas with my Pups. Sightseeing and exploring a new city. Of course, it was 
time for Rodeo, and using the skills and many notes that Taylor has drilled into my head over the 
past months. Seriously, it haunts me in my dreams at times. I got to represent and meet so many 
fellow titleholders from across the country. And of course my Rodeo job was Security. Thanks for 
that. Spent that day, chatting it up, meeting so many people, promoting Big Horn and Finals and 
actually getting to sit and watch Rodeo events for the first time. Thanks to our Ms IGRA, Mary 
Honeycutt, for all hospitality that day. The day went quickly into that night and the Royalty Show at 
the Hidden Door in Dallas. Getting to be me and show them what Las Vegas performers have to 
show, and of course just have some fun with new and old friends. That next week was all mine to not 
be here and of course be outside of the casino. Still was odd not hearing slot machines. That following 
weekend, while attending a NLA Houston event at the Ripcord, pulled out the sash and once again 
being the Mr most of you know. 
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Upon My return to Las Vegas, I 
had my first solo event at Flex, 
The Unexpected, which 
benefitted the Sin Sity Sisters. 
So many performers stepped 
up that night, from Karaoke 
Singers to Belly and Arab 
Dancers. My co-host, Nikita 
LaFemme, stepped up and 
helped me rule the night and 
keep the crowd laughing, 
drinking and of course tipping. 
We raised $600 with everyone’s 
help that night. Since that night, 
there has been so much 
craziness and events. NGRA 
events, Court Shows, Birthdays 
and of course the Bears got 
married recently. So yeah, while 
the fog is lifted, I.want to say 
Thank You to everyone that has 
been there and will be there. 
Let’s continue these memories 
and all these great times and 
make many more! 
 
My second show, “Whatever 
Happens…”, as Mr. NGRA and 
also my birthday event, will take 
place on Saturday September 
3rd at Flex Cocktail Lounge. It 
will be co-hosted once again by 
the amazing Nikita LaFemme, 
my fellow Virgo who is also 
celebrating her Birthday. Once 
again benefiting the Sin Sity 
Sisters. I am the King of 
Technical Difficulties and run 
the gambit as most have seen. 
So you never know what can 
happen. Performers from all 
spectrums, raffles, drink and 
shot specials. Putting this out 
now, and more details to come. 
 
 

Phil Lombardi 
Mr NGRA 2016 
mrngra@ngra.com 

mailto:mrngra@ngra.com
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Changes at Charlie’s Las Vegas 
 
Recently, NGRA was informed that Charlie’s Las Vegas is making changes to their entertainment 
format and line-up. Those changes will affect every fundraising organization, in Las Vegas, including 
NGRA. I want to be clear here — these changes are not targeting NGRA — according to Charlie’s 
management, these changes will impact everybody -- the Imperial Royal Sovereign Court of the 
Desert Empire (The Court), Sin Sity Sisters, Men of Charlie’s and yes — NGRA. 
 
Starting in October, Charlie’s is — for the most part — doing away with Saturday evening fundraising 
events. With the recent closing of some of Las Vegas’ Gay Clubs, Charlie’s is in a unique position to 
change up the format, provide a much needed service to the local community and yes, increase their 
profit margin, at the same time. 
 
Charlie’s isn’t completely doing away with Saturday evening events though. These changes will not 
affect Cow Patty, Closet Ball, or NGRA’s Annual Royalty Competition (which, by the way, is 
scheduled for Saturday, November 26th, at Charlie’s). 
 
Finally, I’m proud to announce that these changes will include a new event. Starting in the near 
future, NGRA will be hosting Thursday Nights at Charlie’s. The night will include Charlie’s weekly 
dance lessons, as well as games, drink specials, and raffles. I don’t have the exact start date yet but 
please, be on the lookout. Thursday Nights, at Charlie’s, are going to be a lot of fun and you won’t 
want to miss it. 
 
NGRA and Charlie’s have a long history together and nothing is going to change that. Things are 
changing at Charlie’s but that’s not a bad thing. NGRA is proud to have Charlie’s Las Vegas as a 
partner and we look forward to many more years of fun, camaraderie, and mutual support. 
 
Ken Hruby 
NGRA President 
president@ngra.com 
 
 
 

mailto:president@ngra.com
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NGRA/USO Show 
Charlie’s 

Saturday, July 9th 
 

NGRA honored the Red, White and Blue 
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Our amazing guest artiste Norma Llyaman looking stunning as always 
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Former Miss NGRA and Miss IGRA Katrina looking very nautical before changing for her stirring 
closing number 
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As ever we wish to thank all our entertainers, supporters and the staff of Charlie’s for their support 
in our events. 
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From Your Volunteer Coordinator 
 
As I said in my piece last month Las Vegas hosts the IGRA World Finals. Running from October 20th 
to 23rd These will again be held in the South Point Hotel and Casino. More details are available in 
later pages of the Newsletter, but put these dates in your diary. 
 
If you wish to volunteer for this event, please go to: 
 

 
http://www.igra-wgrf.com/index.php/rodeo/volunteer 

 
and fill in the online application form. 
 
Many of you will also know that this is also the Pride weekend. Your help is needed in building the 
NGRA float for the Pride Parade. We have a great base to build on using last year’s float. Design 
Meetings will start this month so look out for dates and locations. If you are not a natural DIY person 
don’t worry. We can use all your talents, practical and artistic, to produce a float to surpass last year’s 
wonderful effort. Matt Todd will again be leading the construction effort. (And I shall probably be 
making chili again.) 
 
If you wish to volunteer to help construct the float, please contact: 
 

volunteers@ngra.com 
 
As it is the same weekend as Finals we shall not be volunteering at the Pride Festival. This will leave 
us all free to give our full support to Finals. 
 
Volunteer Coordinator 
Carolyn Jones 
volunteers@ngra.com 
 
 
 
 
 

Benefits of being a Member of NGRA 

 

 

 
25% off of all regularly priced drinks at Charlie’s Las Vegas. 
Charlie’s is offering 25% off, on regularly priced drinks, to 
all NGRA Members who are wearing their nametag in the 
bar. This special is 24/7, 365 so be sure to wear your 
nametag. (Drink specials such as beer bust, happy hour, 
shot specials, etc. are excluded). 
 

 
 

http://www.igra-wgrf.com/index.php/rodeo/volunteer
mailto:volunteers@ngra.com
mailto:volunteers@ngra.com
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Trustee’s News 
 

President Bruce Gros 
 
LSGRA decided not to renew its membership with IGRA so it can focus on building its association 

locally without the financial obligations IGRA membership requires. 

 

While associations begin looking at changes to make at IGRA Convention this year, Bruce would 

also like us to look at ways to improve our association, our rodeos, and participation. 

 

Vice President Jason Bernard 
 
All members of the IGRA Royalty Team have met their minimum fundraising requirements. 

 

Secretary Ron Trusley 
 
Nominations for the International and Trustees awards were received and ballots will be distributed. 

 

WGRF Committee 
 
Room nights are about 120 less than this time last year, which is a concern. People are encouraged 
to book early as they can always be canceled later if necessary. 

 

Sponsorship is currently $37,000, which is close to last year's total. 

 

Robert Thurtell expressed concern that there was minimal trustee presence at WGRF last year. Also, 

he emphasized that this is ALL of our finals and we should become stakeholders at the individual 

and association levels. 

 

The Committee recommended Horseman's Park for WGRF 2017 but Board rejected their 

recommendation. The Committee brought back a second site of Albuquerque, which was approved 

by the BOD. 

 

Miscellaneous 
 
September 19th is the 60-day deadline for Convention proposals. 

 

The Smithsonian has expressed interest in placing the most significant items from the IGRA archives 
and the history of gay rodeo. 

 

John Hill would like associations to share event information, etc. to cgrajohn@gmail.com and he will 
share the information on the IGRA social media platforms. 

 

The 2017 IGRA BOD meetings will be held in January, April, August, and at IGRA Convention in 
Las Vegas, Little Rock, Santa Fe, and wherever Convention is held, respectively. 
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Associations are strongly encouraged to present proposals at the 2016 IGRA Convention for the 

location in 2018. DSRA is prepared to present a bid, which appears very financially viable. 

 

The 2018 IGRA University will be held in OKC at the Habana Complex. 

 

NMGRA is experimenting with a new format to include partial performances on Friday and Saturday 
nights in addition to Saturday and Sunday during the day. For more information, visit their website. 
 
Guy Puglisi 
Trustee 
trustee@ngra.com 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
 
To those Members with birthdays in August: 
 

12 David Murie 

14 Andrew Goodman 

16 Courtney Cole 

16 Joe McMullen 

17 Garry Douglas 

25 Trey Shankle 

25 David Wells 

26 Brian Rogers 

 
 
 

Welcome to the NGRA Corral 
 

RJ Frank 
 

 

 

Member of the Month 
 
There was no nomination for Member of the Month for June. If you know of someone deserving, 
please come to the next NGRA meeting and make that nomination known. 
 
 

mailto:trustee@ngra.com
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Calendar 
 

August 
 

Wed 
3 

6:00 pm Las Vegas Pride “Happy Hour” Alexis Park All-Suite Resort, 
375 East Harmon Avenue, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 

7:00 pm 
Las Vegas Pride Family Bingo 
Yellow Brick Road Bingo 

Sat 
6 

10:30 pm 

Men of Charlie’s 
Man of the Month Contest 
Benefits The Gay and Lesbian 
Community Center 

Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

Sun 
7 

3:00 pm 
Aunt Betty’s Don’t Let Your Meat 
Loaf & Just Desserts Blue Ribbon 
Cookoff 

Badlands Saloon, 
953 East Sahara Avenue #22B, 
Las Vegas, NV 89104 

12 - 14  
Zia Regional Rodeo 
(NMGRA) 

Rodeo De Santa Fe, 
3237 Rodeo Road, 
Santa Fe, NM 87502 

Fri 
12 

4:30 pm 
Happy Hour 
IRSCDE Inc. Event 

Fun Hog Ranch, 
495 East Twain Avenue, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 

Sat 
13 

9:00 pm Indoor Rodeo 
Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

Sun 
14 

4:00 pm Leather Church 
Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

Mon 
15 

6:30 pm 
NGRA Board and General 
Membership Meeting 

Gay & Lesbian Community Center, 
401 South Maryland Parkway, 
Las Vegas, NV 89101 

Sat 
20 

10:00 pm Sister’s Oink Night 
Fun Hog Ranch, 
495 East Twain Avenue, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 

Sat 
27 

10:30 am NGRA Retreat 

Drop-in Room, 
Gay & Lesbian Community Center, 
401 South Maryland Parkway, 
Las Vegas, NV 89101 

Sun 
28 

Noon Bowling 
Texas Station, 
2101 Texas Star Lane, 
North Las Vegas, NV 89032 
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Calendar 
(continued) 

 

September 
 

2 – 4  
Show Me State Rodeo 
(MGRA) 

The Lone Wolf Ranch Arena and 
Training Center 
22801 State Line Road 
Cleveland, MO 64734 

Sat 
3 

8:00 pm 
Mr NGRA 2016 Phil Lombardi 
Presents: 
Whatever Happens… 

Flex Cocktail Lounge, 
4371 West Charleston Boulevard, 
Las Vegas, NV 89102 

10:30 pm 
Men of Charlie’s 
Man of the Month Contest 
Benefits The Sin Sity Sisters 

Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

Wed 
7 

6:00 pm Las Vegas Pride “Happy Hour” Alexis Park All-Suite Resort, 
375 East Harmon Avenue, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 

7:00 pm 
Las Vegas Pride Family Bingo 
 

9 – 11  
Rodeo on the River 
(GSGRA) 

Russian River Rodeo Grounds, 
23450 Moscow Road, 
Duncans Mills, CA 95430 

Sat 
10 

9:00 pm Country Dance Off 
Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

Sun 
11 

4:00 pm Leather Church 
Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

16 – 18  
Sierra Stampede 
SCCGRA) 

Central Park Horse Arena, 
848 Elkhorn Boulevard 
Rio Linda, CA 95673 

Sat 
17 

10:00 pm Sister’s Oink Night 
Fun Hog Ranch, 
495 East Twain Avenue, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 

Mon 
19 

6:30 pm 
NGRA Board and General 
Membership Meeting 

Gay & Lesbian Community Center, 
401 South Maryland Parkway, 
Las Vegas, NV 89101 

Sat 
24 

Noon Carnival in the Park 
Rainbow Family Park 
7151 West Oakey Boulevard, 
Las Vegas, NV 89117 

Fri 
30 

4:30 pm 
Happy Hour 
IRSCDE Inc. Event 

Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 
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Calendar 
(continued) 

 

October 
 

Sat 
1 

9:30 pm 
Men of Charlie’s 
Man of the Month Contest 
Benefits The NGRA 

Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

Wed 
5 

6:00 pm Las Vegas Pride “Happy Hour” Alexis Park All-Suite Resort, 
375 East Harmon Avenue, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 

7:00 pm 
Las Vegas Pride Family Bingo 
 

Fri 
7 

4:30 pm 
Happy Hour 
IRSCDE Inc. Event 

Bastille on 3rd, 
1402 South 3rd Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89104 

Sun 
9 

4:00 pm Leather Church 
Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

Sat 
15 

10:00 pm Sister’s Oink Night 
Fun Hog Ranch, 
495 East Twain Avenue, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 

Mon 
17 

6:30 pm 
NGRA Board and General 
Membership Meeting 

Gay & Lesbian Community Center, 
401 South Maryland Parkway, 
Las Vegas, NV 89101 

20 - 23  World Gay Rodeo Finals 

South Point Arena & Equestrian 
Center, 
9777 South Las Vegas Boulevard, 
Las Vegas, NV 89183 

Fri 
21 

 2016 Pride Parade 4th Street, Downtown, Las Vegas 

Sat 
29 

9:00 pm Costume Contest 
QuadZ Video Bar, 
4640 Paradise Road, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 
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Calendar 
Looking ahead to key events 

 

November 
 

17 - 20  IGRA Annual Convention 
Wyndham - Austin Texas, 
3401 Interstate 35 Frontage Road, 
Austin, TX 78741 

Sat 
26 

9:00 pm 
NGRA 2017 Royalty 
Competition 

Charlie’s, 
5012 South Arville Street, 
Las Vegas, NV 89118 

 

December 
 

    

 

January 
 

13 - 15  IGRA University Las Vegas 

Sat 
14 

9:00 pm Gravity is a Bitch 

Pegasus Lounge, 
Alexis Park All-Suite Resort, 
375 East Harmon Avenue, 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 
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NGRA Board of Directors 
Effective July 29th, 2016 

 

NGRA Board  ngrabod@ngra.com 

President Ken Hruby president@ngra.com 

Vice President Chris Due vicepresident@ngra.com 

Secretary Jeffrey Neal secretary@ngra.com 

Treasurer David Hering treasurer@ngra.com 

IGRA Trustee Guy Puglisi trustee@ngra.com 

Director Carolyn Jones director1@ngra.com 

Director Barry Jones director2@ngra.com 

Director Kathy Alday director3@ngra.com 

Fundraising Director  fundraising@ngra.com 

 
 

NGRA 2016 Royalty 
Effective November 28th, 2015 

 
 

NGRA Royalty Team  royaltyteam@ngra.com 

Ms NGRA 2016 Traci Foxx msngra@ngra.com 

Mr NGRA Phil Lombardi mrngra@ngra.com 

 

  

mailto:ngrabod@ngra.com
mailto:president@ngra.com
mailto:vicepresident@ngra.com
mailto:secretary@ngra.com
mailto:treasurer@ngra.com
mailto:trustee@ngra.com
mailto:director1@ngra.com
mailto:director2@ngra.com
mailto:director3@ngra.com
mailto:fundraising@ngra.com
mailto:royaltyteam@ngra.com
mailto:msngra@ngra.com
mailto:mrngra@ngra.com
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Other NGRA Contacts 
Effective July 18th, 2016 

 

Election Coordinator Ken Wells election@ngra.com 

Historian David Wright history@ngra.com 

Public Relations 
Spokesperson 

 pr@ngra.com 

Membership Secretary Chris Due membership@ngra.com 

Newsletter Editor Barry Jones news@ngra.com 

Pride Parade Coordinator Matt Todd prideparade@ngra.com 

Property Manager Jeffrey Neal  

Rodeo Education Laura Scott education@ngra.com 

Rodeo Planning Richard Armstrong rodeo@ngra.com 

Royalty Competition 
Director 

Barry Jones 
royaltycompetitiondirector 

@ngra.com 

Corporate Sponsorship 
Representative 

 sponsors@ngra.com 

Volunteer Coordinator Carolyn Jones volunteers@ngra.com 

Webmaster David Hering webmaster@ngra.com 
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